
Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs
628 Kerr Administration Building 

Oregon State University 
Corvallis, Oregon 97331 

Tenure Clock Extension Request due to COVID-19 Disruption 

Completion of this form serves as the formal request for a one-year automatically approved extension of the 
tenure-track probationary period. Once received a memo outlining the new tenure deadline will be issued to the 
faculty member by the Vice Provost for via DocuSign. 

OSU EMPLOYEE ID# 

DATE OF REQUEST 

NAME 

COLLEGE 

START DATE OF INITIAL TENURE-TRACK APPOINTMENT 
(adjust if a tenure clock has previously been granted) 

ORIGINAL/CURRENT TENURE DEADLINE DATE 

ACKNOWLEDGED BY UNIT HEAD 

UNIT HEAD SIGNATURE  UNIT HEAD NAME   DATE 

Please submit this form to the Office of Faculty Affairs 
electronically at faculty.affairs@oregonstate.edu.  Thank you. 

mailto:faculty.affairs@oregonstate.edu
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